Application No:
2019/0275P

Consultees Name:

Svellana Milos

Received:

160472019 10:18:23

Comment:

oBI

Printed on: 170472019
Response:

| am writing to express my objection to the above proposed redevelopment. In particular, [ INEG_GNG_G_G_G
ﬂ\ am greatly concerned about the potential effects the redevelopment

will have on the little daylight and sunlight we currently receive in our rear garden facing bedrooms due to the

large brick wall from the above address.

| vehemently object to the construction of a further extra floor on the above mentioned property as the

redevelopment proposes as it will only further reduce what little daylight and sunlight | receive in the above

mentioned rooms

Having owned the property since 1996, | bring to your attention my jRight to Ancient Lighti an English property

law that gives house owners the right to receive natural light from and through a window if that particular

window has been receiving light uninterrupted for 20 years. Lastly, a study conducted by consultants hired by

the redevelopers confirmed that the windows in my flat will receive more than 30% less light contrary to the

Building Research Establishment guide (BRE).

| hope that Camden Council will take my concerns into consideration when reviewing the above mentioned

planning application and in particular the proposed floor extension that would result in an even higher wall for

us residents [N - osc becrooms face that same wall, thus resulting in even further

reduced lighting both daylight and sunlight te our properties.

Best Regards,

Mrs Svetlana Milos
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